
 
 

 
 

Town of Summit  
 
The Town Board met in regular session on April 1st 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire hall.  President Frank Eccles 

present, members Kathleen Quale & Dale Bauer present. Others present were: Norma Arend-finance officer, Arlo 

Anderson, Jennica Potebaum and David VanElsacker,    
  
Eccles called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications: none 
  
Motion by Quale, second by Eccles to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented. Motion carried. 

*Insert Claims  
  
Old Business: Delinquent water bills were discussed. 
  
New Business: A hearing was held for the SAEG’s request for a 1 day liquor license at the hall (old gym) on April 

27th.  Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to approve the permit as long as the SAEG provides its own 

security.  Motion carried.  

  

 The Town clean-up will be like last year. B&B Sanitation will provide roll-offs that will be moved next to the rail road 

tracks on main street.  Residents will need to put their unwanted items in the roll-offs.   If assistance is needed to get the 

items to the roll-off, please call Kathy Quale and she will find the assistance needed for the resident.  Roll-offs will be 

delivered around April 29th and will stay until around May 12th .            

  

Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to adjourn meeting. Motion carried. The next regular town board meeting will be 

Monday, May 6th, 2019 at 7:00pm at the town fire hall.   

  

Norma Arend, Finance Officer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


